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Background/Summary of Information
In review of current Bear Care financial information along with rates at other childcare centers in the county, attached are the proposed rates for the Bear Care program for the 22-23 school year.  These rates will start on August 8, 2022.  There is a slight weekly increase, however Bear Care will remain the most cost effective child care in the county for parents.  We are also adding a district employee discount.  See attached rate schedule.
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